



Treasurer@ducc.ca  (email/ e-transfer); 403-664-9266 (cell/text); 31 Grand Park Crescent, Camrose, Alberta, T4V 2K3


Request for DWF 2025 Registration Grant:


At the September 2024 meeting of DUCC, a motion was made that an amount of money ($30,000) be 
set aside as a grant toward registration for the 2025 gathering of Diakonia World Federation 2025 in 
Tanzania. 


The DWF registration deadline is December 31, 2024 for a reduced rate, but registration can continue 
after that with a 15% surcharge. The payment deadline is February 28th, 2025. 


Those who have registered must apply to DUCC for the Grant. Please provide a copy of your 
registration confirmation. We will accept applications for this grant until February 1, 2025.


DUCC will provide up to $1,200.00 per participant (dependent on the number of those who apply for 
the grant). This is not intended to pay for all expenses for any one person. Candidates are 
encouraged to seek other funding, including the Kaufman fund, Regions and Congregations. 


In January of 2025, the DUCC Treasurer will consult with DWF and may pay the grants directly to 
them (saving international banking fees for participants). The Money will be paid on/about February 
15, 2025. 


Please return this form with a copy of your Registration Confirmation to: 


Treasurer@ducc.ca


*The DUCC Coordinating Committee will recognize the environmental impact of our group’s travel to 
Tanzania by calculating our group’s total carbon emissions and making a corresponding contribution 
to Nature +, a climate adaptation program of Canadian Foodgrains Bank which works with women 
and men in rural areas of Ethiopia, Kenya, Mozambique and Zimbabwe.


Office Use: 


Requester Name:

Email: Phone:

DUCC Committee or Event: Diakonia World Federation 2025 Tanzania Gathering July 7-12

Date request received:

Date Payment sent: Method:

mailto:Treasurer@ducc.ca

